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I. BY THE COMMISSION

A. Statement

1. The Commission opened Docket No. 04M-435T on September 1, 2004, requiring 577 jurisdictional telecommunications providers in Colorado to respond to a survey of each company’s telecommunications business activities in 2003.  Surveys were due from each telecommunications provider on October 1, 2004.

2. In Decision No. C04-1115, issued on September 27, 2004, the Commission extended the deadline for responses to October 15, 2004, and added one additional company to the list of those required to respond.  On October 28, 2004, the Commission requested that Director Bruce N. Smith send a letter to companies that did not respond to the survey notifying these companies that if a response was not received by November 12, 2004 the company could be subject to a show cause proceeding.

3. As of December 1, 2004, 443 responses had been received to the survey.

4. Commission Staff tabulated the responses to the survey and on January 5, 2005, at the Commission’s weekly meeting issued two reports summarizing the responses.  A highly confidential report was submitted to the Commissioners.  This report contains information that could be damaging to providers if released, and is available to parties who have signed a Highly Confidential Non-Disclosure Agreement (Attachment C of Decision No. C04-0984) and who present this agreement along with appropriate identification to the personnel in the PUC Information Center.  A non-confidential version of the report, with the highly confidential information redacted is available at:

www.dora.state.co.us/puc/docket_activity/HighprofileDockets/04M-435T.htm#report

Parties wishing to receive a paper copy of the non-confidential report may request a copy from the Commission, following the normal procedures for receiving paper copies of Commission documents, including payment of fees for copies and, as applicable, providing a postage-paid envelope.

5. Since the information sought by the Commission in this docket has been collected, and since the reports that were the goal of this docket have been issued, we now close the docket.  

II. ORDER

A. The Commission Orders That:

1. The confidential and non-confidential versions of the Report on the Investigation of Competition in Colorado’s Telecommunications Market are available as indicated above. 

2. Docket No. 04M-435T, In the Matter of the Investigation of Competition in Colorado’s Telecommunications Market, is closed.

3. This Order is effective on its Mailed Date.

B. ADOPTED IN COMMISSIONERS’ WEEKLY MEETING
January 5, 2005.
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